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Dear Parent / Carer

I am writing to inform you of a change to the leadership of Year 10 which will affect your son/daughter after
the May half term break.

From 3rd June, the current Head of Year 10, Mrs Best, will be moving to start working on the transition
process for Year 6 with the plan to take on the role as Head of Year 7 in September. Mr Dummett, who is
currently Head of Year 11 will move to Year 10 after half term. Mr Dummett will be working with Miss Jones
who will continue as the Pastoral Support Manager for Year 10. This will ensure that there is continuity of
leadership and support within the year group.

Our aim in making this change is to ensure that the year group has the best opportunity to succeed in
Year 11 led by a member of staff who is recently experienced in working with Year 11 students in helping
them successfully prepare for their final year at Lealands and ultimately their GCSE exams.

If you have any questions related to this change or any other aspect of your child’s education, please do
not hesitate to contact me, Mr Dummett or Miss Jones.

Yours sincerely

Mr S Ward
Deputy Headteacher


